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November 27, 2013 
 

 

Advice Letter 924-G 
 

Don Soderberg, Vice-President/Pricing 

Southwest Gas Corporation 

P O Box 98510 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-8510 
 
 
 

Subject:  To Update Procurement Charges Applicable to Schedule No. GCP for Core Customers 
and the Transportation Franchise Fee Surcharges Applicable to Core and Noncore 
Customers in Southwest's California Service Areas.  Additionally a Technical Correction 
has been Applied to the Northern California and South Lake Tahoe Statement of Rates to 
Modify the Term Upstream Intrastate Charges to Upstream Interstate Charges. 

 
Dear Mr. Soderberg: 

 
Advice Letter 924-G is effective November 1, 2013. 

Sincerely, 

Edward F. Randolph, Director 

Energy Division 














































